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Like Fish in Water 

Ever since I (Tricia) was a child, my own family held to the 
tradition of  passing along fish trinkets to others to give them 
a blessing that they would always have food on the table and 
always have plenty. Fish is a huge symbol in our new home 
country as well since it symbolizes wealth and abundance. 

This year it is undeniable that we have an abundance of  fish, 
in the form of  people! We are ALWAYS meeting new 
people and praying for the Spirit to help us discern who is 
most open and desiring a relationship with Jesus. We 
estimate that we as a team of  6 have connected with 500 
students this year. We have 7 new disciples and although it 
seems smart to go after the 500, we are pouring into these 7 
so they will disciple others and reach people in their own heart language. We 
are following Jesus’s model of  having 12 disciples, and focusing on 3 of  the 12 even 
more so to spread the Gospel to the whole world.  

Will you pray our disciples get this vision to disciple others and feel led by the Spirit in this? 
None of  them came to our Opera (where national staff  came to train them in the art of  sharing 
their faith), but we did have a handful from a local church come which is a huge win. Pray 
especially for our disciples to grow in their faith this summer as they go home even though 
there are very few other believers in their hometowns.

Our Last Bible Study of  the Year 
As our team prepares to part ways for the summer, we thought our ongoing Friday Bible study should have one last 
celebration. It was pouring down rain when we picked up the students on our bikes… though some cancelled, we had no 
idea 26 students would come! We shared the Gospel and had some great conversations over curry. We praise God we’ve 
been able to share the Gospel so often here and that each Bible study has brought at least 10 people every 
Friday! Pray God works miracles as we share our lives and the Story of  the One who came for us. 

HELP! Needing a Car this summer! 
We are praying and looking into finding a car to use while we are in California 
from June 10 - August 13th, to raise more funds for our second year. Would you 
please e-mail us if  you are in the Bay Area and might have a car we could 
rent from you during that time? Thank you! 

As always, we are so thankful to partner alongside you in this ministry, as we reach 
students for Christ here in East Asia.  

           
 Blessings,We were blessed to have Nich’s 

parents come live with us and bless us 
with helping with the kids last month!

Our last Bible Study of  the school 
year - 26 students came! 
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